
NEIGHBORHOOD COUNCIL REVIEW COMMISSION
PUBLIC HEARING

Visit our website

WWW.NCRCLA.ORG

Seven years ago, the City of Los Angeles created a system of Neighborhood Councils to give you

a greater voice in local government. These are elected groups of your neighbors and other

local stakeholders who give advice to the City Council and City Departments about how to better

serve your neighborhood. 

The Neighborhood Council Review Commission will be holding a public hearing in the West Los

Angeles Planning Area. Written comments or brief spoken comments are welcome. 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU!

i How well is your Neighborhood
Council representing you and your
needs?

i Do people know about the
Neighborhood Councils?

i Do Neighborhood Councils have the
right roles and powers?

i Is the City government organized to
help the Neighborhood Councils?

i How can we make the system
better?

THURSDAY

JANUARY 11, 2006

6:30 PM to 9:30 PM

FREE PARKING !

SPANISH TRANSLATION 
WILL BE PROVIDED

FOR MORE INFORMATION CONTACT:

Tom Ponton (310) 202-5373
Paul Reznik (310) 948-0932

Patrice Lattimore (213) 978-1074

MARK TWAIN MIDDLE SCHOOL
AUDITORIUM

2224 WALGROVE AVENUE
LOS ANGELES, CA 90066
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